ESG August 2025 Newsletter

Congratulations to ESG’s Pro Shop Manager Jack Rea on becoming a PGA of Canada
Professional at a qualifying tournament last month at the Edmonton Garrison Memorial
Golf Course.

The KIDS KOTTAGE hole in one event August 4th was a great success.
The hole in one challenge raised $1655.00 and ESG rounded to a total of $2000.00

Although no one had a hole in one we did have winners on all the par 3’s with proxy
prizes:

Draw Winner Ron B ( ESG Round for 2 )
#6 Long Putt Dave T ( ESG hat)

#8 KP Rene W ( ESG shirt)

#11 Long Putt Don | (sleeve of balls )

#13 KP Shane P ( ESG round for 1)

#17 KP Ladies Tara R ( ESG round for 2)
#17 KP Men David S (ESG round for 2 )



Our next Charity Event is coming soon.

Mark your calendars for September 1st.

ESG will be hosting a Beat The Pro Challenge in support of The Stollery Children's
Hospital. Book your tee time today!

Customer feedback is that the course is in great shape and that ESG is recognized as
one of Edmonton’s best GOLF values.

Thank you for spreading the word as ESG continues to have many first time visitors
who have quickly become repeat customers.

In an effort to keep this great GOLF value please ensure you and your group always
have your ballmark repair tool to repair your ballmarks on the greens. A general rule of
great golf etiquette is to repair yours and two others on each green.

As well you will find sand and seed bottles on each power cart and green bins on each
tee box for all golfers to repair their divots.

The ESG Management TEAM thanks you for your support!



